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Dear Robinsons

| write on behalf of the Peel Lifeboat Fundraising Committee, to thank you for
the very generous voucher you donated for our recent fundraising event. That
evening we raised £3,376 - with your help, the highest amount we have ever
made at a wine and savoury supper.

Thank you again, not only for this donation, but for your help and support in
the past which is so very much appreciated by all.

| am sorry to be somewhat late in acknowledging your kindness, no excuse
except for a bout of the flu” which is everywhere at the moment. Hope you
escape it.

May we take this opportunity to wish you, and all the staff, at Robinsons, A
very Happy Xmas and a prosperous New Year.

Yours sincerely



